
	
  	
   	
  
	
  

CWA’s Next Generation initiative is developing the future leaders of the 
Labor Movement. 

 
“Today’s young workers are part of the largest generation to enter the 

workforce since the baby boomers,” CWA Chief of Staff Ron Collins stated. “In 
the next 5 to 10 years, almost half of all current Union members, approximately 5 
to 7 million workers, will retire. Youth unionization rates are two and a half times 
lower than those of workers aged 40 to 65. This is why organizing young workers 
and developing young leaders is critical for the future of CWA.” 

 
NABET-CWA Local 59053 and 

CWA District 9 are now developing an 
even more comprehensive program that 
is designed to reach out directly to every 
NABET-CWA member who is 35 years of 
age or younger. The goal is to have 
10,000 CWA members by 2015! 
 

If you are a NABET-CWA member 
who is 35 years of age or younger and 
are motivated to influence your future 
simply sign up and become part of a 
growing social network. Check out how 
you can communicate and socialize with 
other fellow members of your generation, 

locally or all across America, on the Internet or Facebook. Simply go to:	
   
	
  
http://www.cwa-­‐union.org/issues/entry/c/next	
  generation#.U4E7WZRdU4R	
  

or 
www.facebook.com/CWAD9NextGeneration	
  

	
  
It’s about Union solidarity and your future! 


